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TEXAS COMMISSION ON ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY 
Protecting Texas by Reducing and Preventing Pollution 

May 13, 2022 

Re: Stakeholder Meetings: Watermaster Evaluation for the Brazos River (upstream of Possum 
Kingdom Lake), San Jacinto-Brazos Coastal, Brazos-Colorado Coastal, Colorado River, and the 
Colorado-Lavaca Coastal Basins 

Dear Stakeholder: 

The Texas Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ) is currently evaluating the above listed basins 
to determine whether there is a need to establish a watermaster. More information on the evaluation 
process and watermaster programs can be found on the TCEQ's website at: 
www.tceg.texas.gov/goto/watermaster. Stakeholder input is an important part of this process. 

Stakeholder Meetings 
TCEQ will hold five stakeholder meetings to provide information about the evaluation process, answer 
questions, and take public comment. Three of these stakeholder meetings will be held in-person and 
two will be held virtually in Microsoft Teams. 

Wednesday, June I, 2022 from 6-7 PM 
Concho Valley Council of Governments 
South Training Room 204 
5430 Link Rd. 
San Angelo, Texas 76904 

Thursday, June 2, 2022 from 6-7 PM 
TxDOT Training Room 
4250 N. Clack 
Abilene, TX 79601 

Friday, June 3, 2022 from 6-7 PM 
San Saba High School Cafeteria 
104 S. 8th St. 
San Saba, Texas 76877 

Tuesday, June 7, 2022 from 6-7 PM 
Microsoft Teams

Thursday, June 9, 2022 from 6-7 PM
Microsoft Teams

lnstructions on how to join the virtual meetings can be found on the reverse. Please try to Join the 
meeting 10 minutes before the start time. 

Public Comment 
You can also submit comments without attending the stakeholder meetings. The TCEQ will be taking 
public comment through June 28, 2022. Please email your comments to watermaster:atceg.texas.gov. 
You can also mail your comments to Stephen Kinal, Watermasters Section Liaison, MC 160, P.O. Box 
13087, Austin, Texas 78711-3087. 

Questions 

If you have any questions about the process, stakeholder meetings, or submitting comments, please 
contact Stephen Kina] at watermaster:a'tceq.texas.gov or (512) 239-4010. 

Thank you for you.r participation in this important process. 

ose A. Davila, Manager 
Watermasters Section 
Water Availability Division 
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